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7(d) EDUCATION DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF POST (AN251-2006) 
 
The refurbishment and extension of St John's High School is due to be completed at the end of 
September 2006.  The project includes a new swimming pool. 
 
This new facility will require the establishment of a new post of Swimming Pool Technician, grade 
AP1/2, £15,441 - £18,325, to manage the pool plant and water, provide lifeguard facilities and assist 
with swimming teaching. 
 
The cost of implementing this proposal would be £10,900 in the current financial year and £22,800 in 
the first full financial year, ie 2007/08.  Both figures include employer's costs.  This would be met from 
the Education Department's Revenue Budget. 
 
The Sub-Committee's approval is requested. 
 


